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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 19 July 2023 

                                                                                                  
Subject: Fake Public Notice regarding Postponement of All India Ayush Post 

Graduate Entrance Examination (AIAPGET)–2023 

 

It has come to the notice of National Testing Agency (NTA) that a fake Public 

Notice dated 16.07.2023 with the subject line - Postponement of All India Ayush 

Post Graduate Entrance Examination (AIAPGET)–2023 is being circulated 

through various sources and social media forums. 

All candidates and public are hereby informed that no such decision has been 

taken by NTA or concerned authorities till date. Public is further being 

advised to be aware of any fake misguiding communication in this regard and rely 

only on the information available at the official website www.nta.ac.in and 

aiapget.nta.nic.in. 

 

AIAPGET – 2023 will be conducted on the originally scheduled date i.e., 31.07.2023.  

            

 

          Sr. Director (Exams) 
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